
                                       

 
 

 

 

 

  Principal’s Report ~ Milly Stone   
Meet the Teacher’ Sessions 
Thank you to all the parents/carers who attended the sessions last 
Thursday and this week. Your attendance was very much appreciated by 
all the staff. However, if at any time you have any concerns about your 
child, you are encouraged to make an appointment with your child’s class 
teacher. Educating your children is a three-way partnership between 
school, parents/carers and the student. It is very important that we are all 
on the same page and work together. 
 

I would like to thank our dedicated teachers for their time and 
commitment to ensure that parents are well informed and to also ensure 
a very positive start to the school year. We look forward to Teacher 
/Parent interviews which will be held in Week 9 and 10 this term.  
 
Swimming Carnival 
Our first sporting carnival for this year will be held on Tuesday 23 March. 
Payment and permission note were due by Thursday 18 February (today). 
For organisational reasons we cannot accept any notes or payment after 
this date. We thank you for your help in regards to this matter. 
 
Kindergarten 
Congratulations to our wonderful Kindergarten children who have 
started their learning journey at Dural Public School. They are doing the 
most amazing job. Well done Mrs Norrish and Miss McElroy! 
 
P&C - AGM 
The annual General Meeting of the Dural P&C will be held on Monday 1st 
March, 2021. The meeting will be held in the library, commencing at 
7.30pm.  

 
Term1 Invoice / Statement of Account 
Thank you very much to all the parents/carers who have paid their Term 
1 Invoice so promptly. Please, if you have any questions contact the office 
and ask to speak to Mrs. Stuart who will certainly be able to help you. Mrs 
Stuart is in the office Tuesday to Friday. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

FRI 19 FEB 
K-6 Sport 

Sports Uniform 

 
MON 22 FEB 

 
TUE 23 FEB 
Swimming 

Carnival 
 

WED 24 FEB 
K-6 Sport 

Sports Uniform 

 
THU 25 FEB 
Second Hand 
Uniform Sale 

2-4pm 

 
FRI 26 FEB 

K-6 Sport 
Sports Uniform 

 
 
 

REMINDER 

Please 

wash 

hands and 

sanitise at 

all times!  

18th February 2021 ~ TERM 1, WEEK 4 
Email: dural-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au                    Webpage: https://dural-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 

mailto:dural-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
https://dural-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/
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  The Dural Diamonds 
                     Respect Responsibility Success 
                           Congratulations  
                 to our Diamond Pin Students 

         BLUE         RED GREEN 
 

Ciara L          2PS 
 

Justin H            6H 
 

PINK ORANGE YELLOW 

Connor W        3F 

Brendan H        3F 

Kate O              4S 
 

 
 

 

WHITE DOUBLE BLUE DOUBLE RED 
   

DOUBLE GREEN DOUBLE PINK 
 

 

 
  

 

 

  

Class  Diamond Book Student 
 Week 4 

KC Alec B Ryder D 

KN Konnor L Amaya S 

1A Alexis H Tiffany E 

1H Cobie T Sophia T 

2PS Benjamin E Ciara L 

2R Al S Ava Z 

3C Eden C Ryan Y 

3F  Finn L Emaan D 

4E Lucinda T Eveline M 

4S Rachael H Caitlyn C 

5B Advay R Stephanie X 

5D Audrey P Angelo C 

5F Angus S Sophia A 

6A Alanna D Harper-Rose S 

6H  Isabella W Luna D 

6S Leilani B Cindy Z 

Library Lyla C         5F Annise L     5F 

V. Arts  Michaela L    6A Caitlin P      2R 

 

Respect, Responsibility, Success  

 

 

COVID UPDATE 
In order to continue to follow the 
Department of Education COVID-19 
guidelines, from Monday 15 January we 
have requested all parents drop their 
children off at the front gates. Only students 
are to enter the school grounds at morning 
drop-off.  Parents and carers are only to 
enter school grounds in the 
morning/afternoon when they are meeting 
with school staff in the front office or if they 
have an appointment.  
If you are collecting your child early, and 
this should only be for exceptional 
reasons, please ring the office when you are 
parked and standing at the front gate. The 
office will then call for your child/children 
who will come to the office, then get signed 
out and then the office staff will watch them 
walk out to the gate.  
When entering school grounds, please 
ensure you check-in using both the Dural 
Public School and the Services NSW QR 
code, and follow physical distancing and 
hygiene measures at all times. 
I really appreciate your support in following 
these guidelines and you have been doing an 
outstanding job in supporting the school 
with these COVID-19 procedures. 
 

Beecroft Zone Netball Trials 
The Zone Convenor is asking for nominations 
from students in year 5 or 6 who are 
Association Representative Players, 
Development squad players or Division 1 
netball players. The Zone Convenor is not 
asking for nominations from average or above 
average players. 
  

Please note the trial is for ONE TEAM, there 
is not a separate team for boys and girls.  
  

If your child meets the above criteria they 
need to see Mr Field ASAP. 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 



                

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

  



 

 

 

 

 

CANTEEN 
PSSA is starting tomorrow. 

Unfortunately, our new order system on 

Flexischools for PSSA will not be ready 

until next week.  

When ordering from the normal menu 

this week, the PSSA option MUST be 

selected as per Mr Field’s instructions on 

ClassDojo School Story. If PSSA is not 

selected, your child’s lunch order will be 

delivered to the classroom as per normal.  
 

Upcoming Canteen Monitors:  

Friday 19th February:  

Isabella J & Blake B 

Monday 22nd February:  

Cooper Mad & Cooper Mal 

Wednesday 24th February:  

Cooper K & Eric W 

Friday 26th February:    

Terrence F & Claire L 
 

Upcoming Helpers: 

Friday 19th February: Kelly Zillman & 

Liping Zhou  

Monday 22nd February: Sarah Tooke 

Wednesday 24th February: Maria Miletic 

& Jenny Matheson-Wilding 

Friday 26th February: Linda Sammut & 

Carmen Osmond 
 

Thank you to all our new parents who have 

contacted me about volunteering. We 

truly appreciated everyone giving up 

their time to help the children and the 

canteen.  
 

Thanks, Clancy. 

 

 
 

 

This week at OOSH has been very fun filled, 

with children playing outside and creating new 

friendships. Our kindy’s have started to come 

out of their shy shells and are starting to show 

their true colours. It’s wonderful to see the 

children have such a great time while at OOSH. 
 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 

        
 

 

 

 

 
 

www.poolsmart.com.au 

 

 

 
‘Custom Designed Luxury Homes' 

Ph - 9651 6290 -   www.Balmoralhomes.com.au 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

                                        

 
                                         
                              

 
 

 

SYDNEY TIMBER SUPPLIES 
 

IF IT’S TIMBER YOU WANT WE CAN 

HELP!!! 

WE SUPPLY DECKING, FLOORING, 

PERGOLAS & FENCING 
www.sydneytimbersupplies.com.au 

 

9651-1011                             9651-1335 

 

http://www.poolsmart.com.au/
http://www.balmoralhomes.com.au/
http://www.sydneytimbersupplies.com.au/

